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Operations Overview  

 

 Patient rounds continue to provide positive feedback from our patients.  

 Looking at clinic collections for November we collected a total of $1,587.49 down from 

$2,477.09 at time of service.  

 In the Month of November, the hospital collected $7,846.56 total patient payments of 

which $881.00 was upfront collections.   

 We are hoping to have an update on the roof project in the month of December.   

 We have recently brought on a Psychiatric Nurse Practitioner to start the Strong Minds 

Program for Mangum. 

 Room remodeling is ongoing.   

 We have been approved for the Title VI Grant but we are awaiting our award letter. The 

state is awaiting their funds from the Federal Government and then we will receive our 

award letter.  


